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Reminders: Temodar™ and Radiation 

• The specialty pharmacy will notify you to set up delivery of Temodar™. Your insurance 
may only allow a certain amount of pills at a time to be delivered – please call the 
pharmacy to set up delivery when you need the rest of the prescription. 

• Your other prescriptions (anti-nausea medications and antibiotic) will be filled per your 
local pharmacy. 

• The Radiation Oncology department will contact you regarding your planning and start 
date for radiation. If you are receiving treatment, call 904.202.7020. 

• Blood draws will start the third week of your treatment. Continue to get them drawn 
every week until we tell you to stop. If you go to an outside lab other than the Baptist 
MDA lab please let us know the location. Please plan to go early in the week and notify 
us if you miss a week. 

• Dr. Cavaliere will see you 2-3 weeks after starting treatment. One of our schedulers will 
call you to schedule this. We will also see you 1 month after the end of your treatment 
with an MRI and visit. Please schedule this at your 2-3 week visit. 

• PLEASE BRING YOUR EDUCATIONAL BINDER AND LIST OF CURRENT 
MEDICATIONS WITH YOU TO ALL APPOINTMENTS. 

 

 

 


